CENTER /o JUDICIAL ACCOUNTABILITY, INC.

(914) 421-1200 + Fax (914) 684-6554

Box 69, Gedney Station
E-Mail: probono@delphi.com

White Plains, New York 10605
By Priority Mail

December 20, 1994

Ralph Nader, Esq.

Center for Responsive Law
P.O. Box 19367
Washington, D.c. 20036

ATT: Hayden Roberts, Office Manager

Dear Mr. Roberts:

I am delighted that you finally succeeded in locating the
materials we sent Mr. Nader under our August 2, 1994 coverletter.
Nothing like end-of~the-year housecleaning!

Enclosed, as discussed, is a copy of our testimony before the 4
Long-Range Planning Committee of the Judicial conference in
Washington, D.C. on December 9, 1994. You now have our critique
documenting the failure of the federal judicial screening process
to which the first half of our testimony refers, as well as the
three compendia of subsequent correspondence with the Senate
leadership, Senate Judiciary Committee, and bar association
leaders--referred to at page 4 therein.

Should Mr. Nader wish to see the supporting documentation
relative to the failure of the mechanisms to discipline and
remove federal judges, discussed in the second half of our
testimony--we will be more than happy to supply it. 1t is even
more apalling than our critique and compendia relative to the
breakdown of the federal judicial screening process.

Finally, I enclose a copy of our "membership letter" which we
have been sending out. That letter more specifically outlines
the Center's immediate goals and the painstaking process of
building the infrastructure of our organization.

by becoming a member of its Board of Directors. we eagerly look
forward to meeting with him at his earliest convenience in the

Yours for a quality judiciary,
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ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator |
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